
 

 
Date: June 6th, 2022 
To: All Pierce College employees 
From: asieving@pierce.ctc.edu  
Subject: Pierce College Accreditation – A Request for your Feedback  
 
 
Dear Pierce College Community, 
 
We are excited to share with you a draft of our Year 6 Policies, Regulations, and Financial 
Review (PRFR) report for our accreditation efforts. 

Background 
Last November we shared an accreditation update that provided an overview of our 
responsibilities and the benefits of being accredited by the Northwest Commission on 
Colleges and Universities (NWCCU).    
 
From the contributions of many individuals our initial draft of the PRFR was produced in 
early April.  For the first draft review, councils, committees, and teams were invited to 
review portions of the PRFR that closely aligned with their scope of work.   

An Invitation to You 
For our second draft review of the PRFR we are inviting you to examine the document as a 
whole and share feedback to strengthen our story. 
 
A form has been created for you to provide anonymous feedback on the PRFR for any or all 
sections.  This form will remain open until June 21st at 5 pm. Following the Pierce College 
Community draft review our Marketing and Communications Department will edit for 
grammar, voice, and format.  The final review of the report will be by the Board of Trustees 
before the report is submitted to the NWCCU in early September. 
 
The PRFR Report may be accessed from our accreditation page.  On the first page of the 
PRFR report is a link to the feedback form. Below are direct links to both the PRFR report 
and feedback form. 
 
PRFR Report Link 
PRFR Report Feedback Link 
 
A Thank You to Our College Family 
As we move to the college community draft review, we would like to take a moment to 
thank the incredible efforts of the writers and the members of the councils and teams that 
were the first draft reviewers of our PRFR report. 

mailto:asieving@pierce.ctc.edu
https://www.pierce.ctc.edu/sites/default/files/2021-11/November-19-2021-NWCCU-Communication.pdf
https://www.pierce.ctc.edu/accreditation
https://www.pierce.ctc.edu/sites/default/files/2022-06/PC-Community-PRFR-DRAFT-june22.pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=qNiqrrwN4EGH3B75zjq8EnWMzGnb-hlIovOMmeh5SO9UNU1JWDdMRjVCVFlDNDUwOEdaWkZKWUhVMS4u


 

 
Report Team Leads, Writers, and Evidence Providers (in alphabetical order)  
Jo Ann Baria, Ilder Betancourt Lopez, Brian Benedetti, Greg Brazell, David Bilbrey, Jim 
Butler, Susan Cable, Lesley Caldwell, the Collaborative Library and Learning Resources 
Team, Matt Campbell, Julie Draper-Davis, Danielle Evans, Emily Feleen, Christie Flynn, Joel 
Gavino, Andrew Glass, Holly Gorski, Trinity Huttner, Tami Jacobs, Sylvia James, Jamie Jones, 
Gus Lim, John Moreland, Ben Morrow, Jose Nieves, Charlie Parker, Eddie Perry, Dawn 
Reed, Laurie Shuster, Allison Sieving, Agnes Steward, Kathy Swart, Dan Timmons, James 
Young, Mike Wark, Art Watkins, and Anne White. 
 
First Draft Reviewers (in alphabetical order)  
Dean Team; District Policy and Governance Cabinet; Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion 
Council, Executive Team; Facilities and Safety Council; Learning Council, Student 
Advancement Council; and Technology Council. 
 
If you have questions, you can contact me, Allison Sieving, Pierce College’s Accreditation 
Liaison Officer. 
 
Thank you,  
Allison 
 
Accreditation Team 
Ilder Betancourt Lopez 
Jamie Jones 
Charlie Parker 
Eddie Perry  
Dawn Reed 
Allison Sieving 
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